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27th June, 2022 
Ref: 000229 

TRECEPTION AND YEAR 1 ONLY 
TRANSITION WEEK 

Tuesday 5th July to Thursday 7th July 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
We are looking forward to taking part in this year’s Derby City Wide Transition Week. 
Transition Week is a wonderful opportunity for our children to meet their new teacher, settle 
into their classroom and to make lots of new friends, in preparation for the new school year. 
 
Starting on Tuesday, 5th July, our Reception and Year 1 children will have the 
opportunity to spend three days in their new class.  
 
Over these three days, your child will have the opportunity to complete some ‘settling in 
activities’ in order to support transition for the new academic year. 
 
We will be confirming your child’s new class and teacher towards the end of this week.  
 
Kind regards, 

 
Ms. K Leach  
           
Headteacher 
 

 
 
 
 


